
 
 

 
Santa Clara Valley Water District  |  5750 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, CA  95118-3686  |  (408) 265-2600  |  www.valleywater.org 

Clean Water • Healthy Environment • Flood Protection 

♺ 

March 16, 2021 
 
Mr. Ethan Brand 
Kiewit Infrastructure West Co.  
4650 Business Center Drive 
Fairfield, CA 94534 
 
Subject: Almaden Valley Pipeline FY22 Emergency CRFP Repair 

Contract No. C0680  
Project Completion Letter 

 
Dear Mr. Brand: 
 
 
Valley Water is in receipt of Kiewit Infrastructure West Co. project completion certification, dated March 
4, 2022, for the subject project.  
 
In accordance with Article 11.01.05 Project Completion, this serves as the Project Completion Letter 
for the subject contract and establishes the completion of the project. 
 
All work has been completed as attested to by Valley Water staff and all documents required for 
contract closeout per Article 11.03, Submission of Closeout Items, have been received by the 
District from the Contractor.  
 
Therefore, in accordance with Article 11.01.06 Acceptance of Work, I will recommend that the District 
Board of Directors formally accept the work of this contract. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (408)630-3098 or e-mail at tlin@valleywater.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tin Lin, P.E. 
Associate Civil Engineer 
Utility Maintenance Engineering 
 
 
cc: J. Jenkins, T. Lau, T. Lin, Contract File 
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